
 

Circular No. 84/2023-24                                                             10th September 2023   

“May the truth always win and good triumph over evil” 

Greetings from AVN Vida international School! 

Dear Parent, 

India is the land of myriad of great heritage and culture and thus, it is also a land of abundant festivals.  

Dussehra, the festival celebrating victory of good over evil is just around the corner. A special assembly 

is organised on 12th October, Thursday in order to make our students aware of our rich culture and 

tradition. 

 

Main objective of celebrating Dussehra is to teach 

our kindergarteners the importance of truth and 

righteousness. Furthermore, it makes believe in the 

light at the end of the tunnel.              

Activities for the day:                                                

• Preparation of Bathukamma 

• Dandiya dance 

Note for the parent: 

• Kindly send your ward in any traditional attire.  

• Please send some flowers along with your ward for Bathukamma making. 

• Encourage your ward to be an active participant. 

We look forward to your support and cooperation!  

 

s/d 

Principal 

 

 


